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Chairman’s Message 

 
Just a simple message to everyone this month:  Thanks for all of the hard work you do, your support of 
the industry, and your continued support of OIAA.  Hope everyone gets to spend quality time with 
quality people. 

 
 
Happy Holidays, 
 
Erick Staley 

Chairman 

 
 
 

 

 

http://www.oraggregate.com/


Annual Part 46 Training Registration forms will be going out the first half of January.  

 

Training Dates:   Albany, Oregon - March 7th  

    Roseburg, Oregon - March 8th  

 

      Prior to registering please make sure your membership dues are up to date.                                                         

                       

Is there someone in your company that you would like to receive this newsletter?  Please send 

information to memberreply@oregonaggregate.com 

   

                Newsletter and Training Notification email address updates 

          These past few years have brought many changes to some of our member companies.  If you 
have had a change in personnel or added new personnel that you wish to receive this 
newsletter and information regarding our annual training please contact our secretary Kellie 
Ramar @ memberreply@oraggregate.com    
 

      Current Board of Directors 

           Erick Staley – Chairman 
           Jerry Davidson  – Vice Chairman 
           Mary McNatt- Treasurer 
           Kellie Ramar – Secretary 
           Bill Ruchti 
           Andrew Siegmund 
           Melissa Bronson 
           Erwin Hackett    
           Bill Leavens  
      
 

    Our next meeting is tentatively scheduled for February 8, 2023 at 10 AM   

                                  Location will be announced at a later date  
 

                             memberreply@oraggregate.com.    

Scholarship applications for our June 2023 Graduates will be available in 

May of 2023.                                                                    
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